FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

21st Century Life and Health Company, Inc. Acquires John Alden Life Insurance Company,
Provider of Life, Accident, and Health Insurance Services

(Phoenix, AZ, July 2022) Effective April 1, 2022, 21st Century Life and Health Company, Inc. acquired
John Alden Life Insurance Company from Interfinancial Inc., a subsidiary of Assurant, Inc.

About 21st Century:

21st Century is a California-based insurance holding company, and the parent company of LifeCare
Assurance Company (www.lifecareassurance.com), a long-term care administrator and reinsurer with
over 300 employees.

About John Alden Life:

John Alden Life has historically been a provider of individual and group life, accident and health
insurance. The policies are 100% reinsured and managed by third-party administrators.

If you would like any additional information, please contact 888-503-8104 or
info@JohnAldenLife.com.



